
Kroger Community Rewards Program 
Support the RVCC and Earn Money for your personal account! 

If you don’t already shop at Kroger, now is a great time to start! 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

How to Sign Up for Kroger Community Rewards: 
 
Step 1: Sign in or create an account at Kroger.com that is linked to your Kroger Card 
 

Step 2: Go to the “My Account” page –  
(click on your username at the top right hand corner of the page and click “My Account”) 
 

Step 3: Click on “Community Rewards” (on the left side of the page) 
 

Step 4: Search for the RVCC organization ID “UW418” 
 

Step 5: Click “enroll” to select the RVCC Community Rewards Program 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
You are all set to support the RVCC through Kroger Community Rewards this year! 
 

*Your enrollment in the Kroger Community Rewards program does not carry over from year to year. You 
will need to re-enroll in the rewards program EACH YEAR to continue supporting the RVCC and receiving 
credit. 
 

 
To get credit on your personal RVCC account through Kroger Community Rewards: 
 

• Four times a year, you will need to log into your Kroger account and print out your 
Account Summary which shows how much reward money to the RVCC you have 
generated by shopping at Kroger in the past 3 months. 

• We will notify you through RVCC emails when each Account Summary is due. 

• Please print your account summary, write your choristers name on the top, and turn it 
into RVCC treasurer Michelle Sublett. 

• You will earn 40% of the reward amount on your summary for your personal account. 

• If you have family members who have also enrolled in the Kroger Community Rewards 
to support the RVCC, you can turn in their account summary from their Kroger account 
and your chorister can receive 40% of what they spent at Kroger too. 

 
 
If you have any questions about how to sign up for Kroger Community Rewards, please contact 
our treasurer, Michelle Sublett, at michellesublett@childrenschoir.com. Happy Krogering! 


